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This has continued to be an extremely busy time as we work to finish up the 2020-2021 
school year as well as plan for the work of the summer and the 2021-2022 school year.
Items that are currently being worked on, or expected to be done over the next few months 
include:

 Website Relaunch
 Completion of Refreshed Branding Strategy
 Lower School Summer Boost Program
 Implementation of New PD and Wellness Initiatives Related to Fund Balance Spend 

Down
 Hosting a Vaccination Event for Upper School Students
 Selecting New Assessment to Replace the ACT Aspire
 Bond Refunding
 Beginning the FOE Contract Renewal Process
 Developing Plans and Protocols for the 2021-2022 School Year


